
WSC Asking For Help From Groups 
Greetings! In preparation for the World Service Conference (WSC) in April 2024, 
the Conference is asking Groups to weigh in on two items. 

1. Delegates visiting Stepping Stones 
- Historically Delegates have visited Stepping Stones once during their 

three-year Conference membership. 
- The cost of visiting Stepping Stones has increased over time. 
- The Conference is asking Groups to weigh in:  

a.  Do the Groups in your Area believe it is important for their Delegate 
to visit Stepping Stones? 

b.  If yes, how do they see it helping their Area? 
 

2. Chosen Agenda Items 
- Formerly called “Red Light/Green Light” 
- The Conference is asking to hear about questions/concerns from 

Groups, Districts and Areas that could affect Al-Anon as a whole. 
a. For example: Tradition Eleven: “Please add ‘evolving media’ to 

‘…maintain personal anonymity at the level of press, radio, films, 
[and] TV’ [, and evolving media].” 

b. This question is already being addressed, so I would not submit it, 
but it gives you an idea of the kind of questions, concerns and 
suggestions considered at Conference. 

 
District Representatives, please distribute these questions to Group 
Representatives in your Districts and ask that the Groups discuss these 
questions and submit responses to you. Then please forward them to me. 
 
This is a voluntary request. I am hoping that many Groups would like to 
participate in these discussions.  
 
“The ultimate responsibility and authority for Al-Anon world services belongs 

to the Al-Anon groups.” (Concept One) 
 
Thank you!! 

Gretchen Sciarrino, Delegate, Florida North, Panel 64  


